








Recommendation Letter  
 

Sweden 9 August 2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern 
 

It is a great pleasure for me to write this letter of recommendation in support of Dr. Selamawit 

G/egziabher Kebede. I have known Selamawit since 2016 during her PhD studies in Economics 

at Addis Ababa University. The Doctoral Program was part of collaborative PhD program 

between Addis Ababa University and Jönköping International Business School, at Jönköping 

University in Sweden where I hold position of Professor of Economics. During this time, 

Selamawit attended a course in Development Economics and another in advanced 

Econometrics given by me. I also served as her main supervisor for her PhD research in which 

she showed an excellent performance throughout the process.  

 

Dr. Selamawit is a hardworking and diligent person with exceptionally positive attitude. She 

is specialized in industrial economics and policy. She takes her duties and responsibilities very 

seriously and is always inclusive and cooperative in team work. Her ability to get along with 

people easily, problem solving skill and inherent approach to make her work environment 

appealing and interesting undoubtedly make her one among my best PhD students. In addition 

to her punctuality in delivering result of high quality, higher academic performance and 

research skill, I am very confident that she is a type of person with higher dedication and vibrant 

energy contributes to harmony in the research environment. She always can withstand any 

hardship in real life and can overcome challenges in her professional career.  

 

Based on my observation of Dr. Selamawit performance during her PhD studies, her 

presentations at international conferences and weekly departmental seminars, and our joint 

research cooperation, I found her an excellent team member. I therefore, fully recommend her 

without any reservation for further training, capacity building, post-doc, Assistant Professor, 

lecturer, researcher or any other positions of her choice that can help her to further develop her 

research capacity. Finally, I would like to thank you in advance for considering her application 

positively and give her the chance to demonstrate her excellent talent.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me, should you need additional information. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Almas Heshmati 

Professor of Economics,  

Jönköping International Business School, 

Jönköping University, Room B5017, 

P.O. Box 1026, SE-551 11 Jönköping, Sweden, 

Phone: +46-36-101780, Cell: +46-739-101877 

E-mail; almas.heshmati@ju.se  
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